

WILLIAM BARNES PTFA

Welcome to the New PTFA News letter, find out about our recent fundraising efforts and upcoming events you and the children can get involved with!

All funds raised go into making the childrens school experience varied and fun!

UPCOMING EVENTS 17th September

Ice pop sale in playground

28th September

AGM @ 7:30 via zoom

October (date tbc)

Carboot sale

10th Dec

Christmas market

Can you help?

Fancy helping at a Disco? Can you make cakes for a sale? Make some posters?

We would love to hear from you! Give your details at the office or email Kiri cavendishkiri@gmail.com



Cheesy grins for the £882 raised!

We spent two days at this years Cheese festival, our stall offered glitter tattoos along with a fidget toy lucky dip!

We were lucky enough to have some fantastic weather that weekend and after alot of hard work we raised a huge £822!

Thank you so much to everyone who came along to help and those who supported the stall! We had so much fun!

If you want to be involved next year let us know:)

Facebook Group updates

Sometimes its easy to miss a text from the school or miss the PTFA messages in the school newsletter...

Keep up to date with PTFA events in our Facebook group

Search 'William barnes primary school PTFA'

There are a couple of questions to answer when you click join, fill these out and we will add you to the group!



Lets Raise £5000!

Keep an eye out for our Fundraiser thermometer on the notice board!

As I am sure you are aware it was a tough year for everyone last year and the PTFA were unable to raise money like we usually would...

We want to raise some serious money this year and most importantly provide some FUN events for you and your children to get involved with.

We always need you!!

Currently we have a very small number of helpers and we could really do with some more, we are a friendly bunch and have a good laugh so please come join the fun...

Every little helps as they say so please dont feel you have to commit to every event!



Thank you!

We are so excited to get back to fundraising for our children..

Thank you to everyone who supports us we really could not do it without you!

Hope to see you all at the next meeting, Disco, Carboot sale or market!

Annual Meeting
7:30pm 28th September
2021
Via zoom

William Barnes Primary School PTFA

Kiri Cavendish
PTFA Chair
cavendishkiri@gmail.com